
Freedom of information request NCC-037962-19 
 
Thank you for your recent freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
List of Alternative Provision providers (please specify whether they are LA maintained, Academy, 
Independent or Unregistered school) 
Cost of a place at each provider 
How many places have been commissioned at each provider in the last 24 months 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council as considered your request and in line with the provision of the 
Freedom of information Act, we can confirm that we are withholding some of the requested 
information under S40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act which prevents the disclosure of personal 
information relating to third parties in line with the principles of the Data Protection Act. 
 
The reason being is that the information the Council holds could potentially identify an individual child 
due to the information we hold being of low volume. 
 
Please find attached redacted pdf, please note figures below 3 placements have not been included. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the 
Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 
e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above. With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
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